
 

 

 

 

 

 

FROM THE DELAWARE RESTAURANT ASSOCIATION-- Potential Breach of 

Credit Card Information 
The Delaware Restaurant Association is responding to reports from their members that there may have been a 

breach of consumer credit card information in Delaware.  Initial reports and emails show that the breach may 

have been linked to the remote access software LogMeIn, typically used in conjunction with restaurant POS 

systems. 

 

You can visit PCI compliance standards.  The DRA specifically asks that you exercise extreme caution when 

using remote access and ensure that an individual or company not have access without two-factor 

authentication.  We will continue to report any information that is provided to the Chamber.  

 

Please call the Delaware Restaurant Association office at (302)738-2545 for more information or, use the 

following links: 

  

• https://www.pcisecuritystandards.org/merchants/  

• http://nakedsecurity.sophos.com/2014/07/03/remote-access-breach-via-pos-system-sparks-yet-more-

consumer-data-leak-fears/ 

• http://www.restaurant.org/Events-Networking/Events/Webinars/PCI-Compliance-and-the-

Restaurant-of-the-Future 

MAP PAD SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

Your business name, logo and contact information printed on 5,000 tear-off downtown, Dewey and Resort 

area map pads.  Fifty pads printed – you receive 25 pads to distribute through your business – Chamber 

keeps the other half to distribute through the Visitor Center.  Only one business per printing! For more 

information contact Meghan – Meghan@beach-fun.com or 227-2233, ext. 16. 

 

FROM WILMINGTON UNIVERSITY’S REHOBOTH SITE 

Registration is still open for Summer Non-Credit classes offered in Rehoboth, please call to register- 302-

227-6295 or visit www.wilmu.edu/rehoboth.  Quickbooks Premier 2012: July 28 – July 31, Selling on eBay: 

August 4 – August 7, Beginning Pastel August 8 – August 29, Oil Painting for Everyone August 7 – August 

28, Writing Creative Nonfiction August 6 – August 27, Comics for Kids August 11, Around the World in 

Wines: August 13. 

 

TEN SISTERS OF DEWEY BEACH SUMMER RUNNING AND WALKING SERIES 2014 

The 12
th

 Highway One Group 10K/5K will be held at 8:00 AM on Sunday August 3, 2014 starting and 

ending at the Rusty Rudder located at 113 Dickinson Street, Dewey Beach.  Proceeds from the race go to 

the Dewey Beach Patrol Competition Team.  Please contact Barb Kursh with any questions-

barb@races2run.com or Kate McKenzie – mckenziekate@comcast.net. 

 

For a complete Calendar of Events, visit the Chamber website - www.beach-fun.com.  If you have 

questions, please give Carol a call on the member hotline- 227-6446, or her cell phone at 542-7547. 
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